
Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your generous 

support towards [Organization's Name]. Your contribution has played a vital role in helping us 

achieve our mission. 

We would like to encourage you to consider setting up a recurring gift. Regular contributions 

help us plan more effectively and ensure that we can continue our important work. Every dollar 

counts and makes a difference! 

By setting up a monthly gift of just [amount], you can help provide essential resources for our 

[specific programs or needs]. Imagine the impact your consistent support could have over time! 

If you're interested in this opportunity or would like more information, please feel free to reach 

out to us at [contact information]. Thank you once again for your support. Together, we can 

make a lasting change! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 


